A.G.M. W.A. Branch March 2003.

13 members attended our 57th AGM held at Anzac Club on Tuesday 11th march commencing at 10.30 am.

Present: Messrs R. Parry, R. Aitken, L. Bagley, T. Bowers, J. Burridge, K. Hayes, C. Hodson, B. Langridge, J. Lines, D. Murray, D. Studdy, R. Smyth and J. Carey.

Apologies: R. Darrington, H. Sproxton, W. March, J. Poynton, C. Turner, W. Monk, D. Turton, L. Halse, J. Chalwell and M. Wheatley.

Reports: reports on the past years activities were presented by President, Ray Parry, editor Mrs D. Carey, financial Mr J. Burridge and trust Fund Chairman Mr R. Smyth. All were received with acclamation and appear in this issue of the Courier.

Election of Officers. The returning officer Mr R. Aitken declared the following office bearers elected for the coming year: -

President


Mr R. Parry

Vice President 

Mr C. Hodson.

Sec./Treasurer. 

Mr J. Carey.

Editor



Mrs D. Carey.

Auditor
`

Mr J. Burridge.

Warden 


Mr J. Chalwell

General Committee

Messrs R. Darrington, L. Bagley, B. Langridge and J. 

                                                    Burridge.  

Courier Committee

Mr G. Bagley, Mrs S. Epps, J. Carey.

The Trust Fund Committee of Messrs R. Smyth, J. Burridge and K. Hayes now in its 12th year carry on as usual.  

General Business:    

The Anzac day march was discussed. We will march as a combined Commando group for the second year in success. Flags of the 2/2, 2/3, 2/5, 2/6 & 2/8th Squadrons would be carried. Mr Parry said he would like to see flags of the 2/1 & 2/4th Squadrons in the parade but as this was not practical the matter was passed over.

Mr Bob Smyth was congratulated on the award of his OAM and the tribute recorded in the minutes.

Mr Burridge moved seconded Mr Bagley "that an official letter of thanks be sent to Mrs Delys Carey for her good work as editor of the Courier in the past year." The motion was passed unanimously with acclamation.

Members were asked to support our last Safari to be held in Perth in November. Mr Carey said WA numbers were down to 43 of whom 32 (74%) were in the metropolitan area and 11 (26%) in the country. 12 members of our total membership had health problems, which prevented them from attending.

In closing the meeting at 11.50am the president thanked members for attending.

                                                       00000

